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International Blessing Ceremony- March 22, 2012 (Solar Calendar) 

Joshua Cotter and Phillip Schanker 

December 27, 2011 

We are pleased to report that an International Blessing Ceremony has been planned for March 1, 2012 by 
the Heavenly Calendar, which is March 22nd by the Solar Calendar. The Ceremony will be held at the 
new stadium at Cheong Pyeong in Korea. While no official memo has yet been released, we have 
received this unofficial announcement from International Headquarters, and would like to inform you in 
advance so that couples planning to participate can prepare themselves. 
 
In addition, we have learned that our True Parents are planning to officiate a special Blessing Ceremony 
for our Heavenly Parent on January 1, 2012 by the Heavenly Calendar, which is January 23rd by the Solar 
Calendar. These historical events are in preparation for Foundation Day, January 13, 2013 by the 
Heavenly Calendar. On this day, all Blessed Couples will participate in a universal Blessing ceremony.  
 
No other information regarding these events has been announced yet. We will inform you of any other 
details as soon as we learn them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 
 
 
       Rev. Joshua Cotter 
       Executive Vice President 
       Unification Church – USA 
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Director, Blessed Family Department 
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